
CONTRA COSTA COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

August 3, 2021

To: Contra Costa County Public Works

From: Fire Captain Nicholas Sinosky

Sub: Red Zone Request

To whom it may concern,

The Contra Costa County Fire Protection District would like to request a red curb at Fire Station
12,1240 Shell Avenue, in Martinez. This fire station is being utilized for our Hand Crew which
consists of 14 to 30 personnel at any given time. The parking on station property is utilized for
the personnel’s vehicles which leaves limited parking for other official fire district vehicles. The
relatively narrow street also makes egress and ingress from the back gate difficult.

With this we are requesting that a red zone be placed on the Martinez Avenue side of Station
12. A meeting between myself and representatives of your department has already taken place
to lay out the dimensions required. If you have any questions please feel free to reach me at
NSino@cccfpd.org or at 925-383-8666.

Respectfully,

Nicholas Sinosky
Fire Captain
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